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I would like to thank Mike Wilkinson for running the workshop on 8 January which 
went very well.  There was an excellent turn out.  There are one or two things we 
would do differently if we ran a similar event but there were clear outcomes which 
are set out on the table to this addendum. 
 
There were 17 trustees at the workshop and in some instances, there were more 
than 17 responses to the questions.  These cannot be accounted for but do not 
unduly skew the outcomes. 
 
The list of propositions which were considered have been sent to the trustees who 
were unable to attend and at the time of writing one of them has replied to say 
that they would have responded to send all of the items on to the Parliamentary 
Agent to progress. 
 
Recommended resolution c) on paper C is: 
 
To identify the provisions which are ready to be passed to the Parliamentary Agent 
for him to commence work.   
 
The workshop was not a decision-making forum, but it has given an indication of 
views from which the following proposal has been formulated for the purpose of 
the above resolution: 
 

That the following items should be passed to the Parliamentary Agent to 
commence work. 
 All of session 1 except item 8  

Session 2, items 1, 6, 7, 8 
 Session 3, except item 2 
All of sessions 4 and 5 

  
Recommendation 
In relation to the other items, the Board request that the Governance Committee 
consider how best to ascertain the views of trustees and resolve any outstanding 
issues. 
 
 
 
Susan Satchell 
10.01.2024 
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